
  
 

1st July 2022 
 
Deputy Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 
. 
 
PQ 30464/22:, To ask the Minister for Health the number of adults who were removed 
from and added to the out-patient hospital waiting lists in 2021 and to date by month 
and by hospital and further broken down by whether the removal from the waiting list 
was as a result of a patient seen for an appointment or as a result of validating the 
waiting lists in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David 
Cullinane 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to the following 
element of the question: The number of adult patients seen at Outpatient Clinics by 
month by hospital for 2021 and to date in 2022. 
 
 Please find attached OPD attendances New and Return for 2021 to Apr 22 by 
month as requested please note that the data is inclusive of virtual clinics. 

 

 
Response 
 
 
I trust that this answers your question. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
__________________________ 
Kevin Finnan General Manager  
Acute Operations 
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